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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Here we are at the end of another successful school year, which has seen so many exciting opportunities for 
the children, who once again have made great progress.  We are extremely proud of each and every one of 
the children and know bright futures are ahead of them.  This would not be possible without the support of 
you all, which certainly makes a huge difference – thank you! 
 

There have been many highlights throughout the year but we have been especially pleased with our newly 
formed partnership with East Riding Leisure which has enabled so many of the children to access swimming 
lessons throughout the year.  We look forward to this continuing again next year, giving the children 
opportunity to enhance their skills further.  Completing the gardening area with our new greenhouse has 
also been a highlight, with the children developing their interest and excitement about the great outdoors.  
Thank you to Mrs Eling, Miss Major and Mr Hogg who have kindly volunteered each week, making the 
gardening sessions a great success. We would also like to thank Tesco and their Bags of Help scheme for 
enabling us to purchase the greenhouse and develop the gardening area.  
 

A big thank you goes to the Friends of Northfield School who have worked extremely hard to plan events 
throughout the year.  Their hard work and commitment has provided many opportunities for the children 
and is greatly appreciated.  The events they have organised are always very well attended by our school 
community which we also thank you for as the money raised again provides so many more opportunities 
for the children.  We are keen to welcome new members to the committee so if you would like to get 
involved we will be sending out details of how you can do this in September. 
 

It is our aim to continuously develop and improve our school and your views and opinions are an 
important part of the process.  Therefore we would really appreciate you taking a few minutes to complete 
the Parent View survey on the Ofsted website www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. 
 

I am sure you will join us in wishing the Year 2 children all the very best as they move to their new schools 
to begin Key Stage 2.  We would also like to wish a fond farewell to Mrs Bell and Mrs Downes, who will 
also be leaving at the end of this term.  They will be missed by all the children and staff and we thank 
them for all their hard work and commitment.  Best wishes also go to Miss Shaw who is getting married 
during the holidays and will return as Mrs Davies and to Miss McDougall who got married last week and is 
now Mrs Tobin. 
 

Thank you all once again for your continued support. 
 

Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing the children return on Tuesday 4th September. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Sam Woolhouse 
Headteacher 

http://www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


       

 


